
  

LAKEVILLE LIONS CLUB 
SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943 

LAKEVILLE, INDIANA MARCH 2007 

Letter from the President 

Greeting Fellow Lions, 

Fish Fry 

The FISH FRY is Friday, April 6, 2007 – 4:30 to 7:00 pm.  This is one of our major fundraisers. We 

need all Lions to sell all their tickets and return the money and any unsold tickets (if you have any) 

at the Fish Fry to Lions Paul Shafer and Jim Foster.  If you sell all your tickets and need more, see 

Dave Grenert, at Dave’s Garage. We also need all Lions to show up to work at the Fish Fry.   

March Dinner Meeting 

This month’s dinner meeting will be Sex Offence Service (S. O. S.).  This should be a very 

interesting meeting. 

April Dinner Meeting 

The Tail Twister says: The April dinner meeting will be Vest Night. Please wear your Lions vest. 

All lions are to greet every one. If you do not greet the Mystery Geeter you will be fined. 

Dinner Reservations 

Only those that are not on the permanent list you will need to call in each month, the Sunday 

evening before the meeting.  Please call in to Lion Jean Barlow 291-0680.  If you do not call in you 

are still welcome to come, but you will be ask to eat last.  Thanks for your help. 

New Project 

The Lakeville Lions and the Lapaz Lions will be giving a dictionary to each of LaVille’s 3rd and 6th 

graders.  

New Members 

Who did you ask to become a new Lakeville Lions member?  

Dues Are Due 

If you have not paid your dues, PLEASE DO SO AT ONCE.  You can send your dues to:  

Lakeville Lions, P. O. Box 506, Lakeville In 46536 

 

Thought for the Month 

The things that come to those who wait will be the 

things left by those who get there first. 

 

King of the Jungle, Lion President Jim Foster 

It’s Good To Be King! 

 



 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

Tuesday Mar 27, 2007  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Friday Apr 6, 2007   All-You-Can-Eat Fish Fry, Newton Center 

Tuesday Apr 10, 2007  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

 Lions Club members are welcome to attend board meetings. 

 Officers and directors are expected to attend board meetings. 

Tuesday Apr 24, 2007  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Fri-Sat Apr 26-27, 2007  State Convention, Indianapolis 

 

 

Lions Quiz 

Test your knowledge of Lionism and Lions history.   

 

In what year was the Lions motto “We Serve” adopted?  

 

If you received this newsletter by email, send your answer to newsletter@lakevillelions.org. If you received 

this newsletter by postal mail, call Lion Paul Russell at 784-9094 with your answer. There will be a prize for 

the first correct answer received by email, and one for the first correct answer received by phone. Winners 

must claim their prizes at the February dinner meeting. If you won last month, you are not eligible to win 

this month. 

 
 

Receive the Lakeville Lions Newsletter by Email 

 

Are you tired of waiting for the postman to deliver the latest newsletter? Be the first on your block to receive 

the latest news from the Lakeville Lions. Sign up to receive the Lakeville Lions newsletter by email. To 

subscribe to our monthly email newsletter, send an email message to newsletter@lakevillelions.org. 

 
Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/

 


